
        
 

‘Queenstown Cat Rescue 
Garage Sale!’ 
 
Saturday 6th September  
 
From 10am 
 
38A Robertson Road 
Frankton  
 
And any unwanted items that 
you have, we would welcome 
them for our garage sale. To 
help make a difference with 
our community’s stray and 
abandoned cats, your 
unwanted items could be 
someone else’s treasure.  
 
Please contact QT Cat Rescue 
or Ave on 027 228 6583 
------------------------------------------- 
Why not join the team? 
 
We are looking for people 
interested in helping us to 
trap in the early spring. We 
need people to assist in 
setting traps, checking traps, 
and transporting them to the 
vets for de-sexing etc. Please 
register your interest and 
contact Ruth 027 208 3725 
 
------------------------------------------- 
Feeding us all - One paw at a 
time 
 
Your cat food donation is very 
much appreciated, we have 
food donation boxes at the 
New World in Queenstown 
and Cromwell.  

 

------------------------------------------- 

 

 

Find us on Facebook! Invite 

us to be your friend, and 

checkout our albums on 

‘Homes Wanted’, ‘Success 

Stories ’& ‘Cats Missing’. 
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Monthly QCR Newsletter 

Wanting to volunteer your services to foster, adopt, or assist with our fundraisers? You can 
find out more information on our website www.qcatrescue.org.nz 
Contact  Ruth 027 208 3725 or Julia 021 268 2962  Email: admin@qcatrescue.org.nz 
*************************************************************************************************** 

Support QCR and win a big prize! 
 
Raffles are on sale now at Central Art 
Gallery (71 Beach Street, Queenstown). 
 
Fantastic prizes, art works by Dale 
Gallagher & Richard Wilson. One nights 
cottage stay at Glenorchy. Queenstown 
Taxis vouchers and a Fresh Choice 
supermarket voucher. 
 
Drawn: 30 September 2014 
 
Anyone interested in selling raffles on 
our behalf can contact Ruth 027 208 

3725 or message us on Facebook. 

Kitty of the month 
This beautiful 2 year old black cat 
which is in our care, had to have 
emergency eye surgery in which the 
vet had to remove his eye. He was 
suffering from a painful condition 
where his left eye had shrunk and 
become infected. This is called            
'microophthaimia '. This special cat 
whose name is 'B3' has had quite an 
ordeal but he is now recovering well. 
We would like to say a special thank 
you to Dr Orla Fitzpatrick at VetEnt 
who preformed the surgery on B3 and 
provided good advice on his care and 
recovery.  

Well done ladies!  
Saturday Bucket Collection 
 
Team Queenstown Cat Rescue 
did bucket collection around 
the bars on the 30th, and we 
raised a HUGE $926.40! A big 
thank you to Ying Shaw, Kiri 
Spain, Kerri Parkin, Lynette 
Addie, Julia Milley & Ruth De 
Reus.  
 
We are collecting again next 
Saturday night, so please let us 
know if you would like to help 

out! 

And huge thank you to people who 
made donations from Givealittle site, 
your donations will go toward his 
surgery, ongoing care and treatment, 
food and his felliwey spray which we 
have used to help calm him. He is 
showing great progress and he is no 
longer suffering or feeling any pain. 
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